
“The earth laughs in flowers.” 
-Ralph Waldo Emerson 

The weather is getting warmer and lot’s of new lessons are popping up at preschool! We 
have started a major unit on life cycles incorporating many aspects of the natural world. 
You may have seen the various birds and plants we have been raising over the past few 
weeks. Our button quail are mature at 8 weeks and can even start laying eggs! We have 
planted tomatoes, peppers, flowers, and loofah gourds!  

Having Fun 

On Friday, we enjoyed a visit 
from the Lancaster County Dairy 
Princess Rachel Hollinger! Our 
royal guest showed us pictures of 
her family’s cattle and taught us 
about life on a dairy farm. She 
showed us the different types of 
foods that go into a cow’s Total 
Mixed Ration (TMR), and then 
helped us make our own TMR 
trail mix! 

We have started rotating learning centers and have enjoyed 

learning in small groups. Our centers include math, phonics, 

writing, and sight words. We have enjoyed fishing for sight 

words and writing our names on magic wipe boards. We are 

getting very good at beginning and blended sounds and learn-

ing counting, money, and place value. 



 

We will be wrapping up 

our last month or so of 

school with more special 

guests, surprise lessons, 

and lot’s and lot’s of 

outdoor fun!  

No School 4/15-4/18 

In the     
Future... 

Mr. Matt: Mgeyer@manheimtownship.org 

Mr. Alex: Avpelt@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Joanna: NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Linda: NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org 

April, 2022 

SAVE THE DATE!  

End of year program 

Friday, May 20th.  

Both AM classes will 

perform at 9:15am and 

the Afternoon class will 

perform at 12:45pm 


